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Friday 9th July 2021 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Our school motto is Shine bright and reach for the stars and the staff and children of Tilstock are certainly doing just that! 
Through my learning walks around school this week, it has been wonderful to see and feel the buzz of the superb learning 
and teaching in all classrooms. The proud moments on children’s faces when they share their work with me and the shared 
delight of staff when children have achieved their goals. This illustrates the resilience of our children and staff in the ability to 
keep moving forward, despite the challenges and barriers they may face.  
 
One of our youngest pupils, Thomas in Bumblebees, has decided to plan and complete a fund raiser for the school. Thomas 
will walk and cycle from his home to the school - a distance of 5k - on Saturday the 17th of July. Thomas would like to use the 
funds he raises to create a new reading area in school, for all our children to use and enjoy. You can read about his plans 
here in our Whitchurch Herald coverage and you can donate here. 
 
We are always looking for ways for our children to shine in school and within the local community. Our Tilstock Pledge 
includes the promise of participating in a variety of activities that children can participate in and contribute to the Trust Values. 
Thomas’ 5k walk contributes to the pledge of ‘I can participate in a charity fund raiser’. Please have a look at our  
Tilstock Pledges for each year group- these link to the Trust Values, and you might be able to achieve or  
plan for some of these over the summer holidays! We would love to hear about your  
achievements – click here for the passport.  
 
Take care and have a restful weekend 

 

Mrs Rowena Kaminski 

Head of School 

REMINDERS & NOTICES 

WORSHIP This term, in worship, we will be focusing on the value of truthfulness. 
Our worship next week of term, will focus on Having the courage to be honest (Ephesians 
4.15).  If your child would like to write a prayer for worship this week, please share with your 
class teacher.  
 

UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

Happy Birthday to Freddie who 
celebrates his birthday this week! 
 
Congratulations to this week’s 
Headteacher Award winners. 
Bumblebees: Freya & Lauren 
Squirrels: Samuel & Eden  
Otters: Gabriela & Grace  
Badgers: Jack & Ryan M 
 

NEWS 
Click here to view our upcoming events.  
 

Events at a glance: 
PD Day: 12th July 2021  
Otter Class Trip: 14th July   
Year 6 Leavers trip: 21st July  
Last day of term: 23rd July 2021 

Click here to view what our students 
have been up to recently. 
 

Mrs Peate 
Just a reminder that if you would like to share your favourite memory of Mrs Peate or a special message, please email these 
to tilstockadmin@mmat.org.uk by Thursday 15th July and we will compile in a special book for her. We will be presenting Mrs 
Peate with a gift from the school. If anyone would like to contribute towards this, please feel free to do so in a sealed, 
labelled envelope either with your child’s class teacher or in the school office.  
 

PD Day 
The normal PD in the Spring term was postponed, due to lockdown, and has been moved to Monday 12th of July 2021. 
Please note that school will be closed to pupils on that day.  

 
Outstanding money 
We know this term has been a busy one but please can you settle all outstanding club and dinner monies on School Money 
by the end of term please. 
 

Uniform 
We have missing jumpers in Squirrel class – please can we ask you to check the uniform you have as the missing jumpers 
do have names in.  
We’d also love you to bring any outgrown uniform into school so we can add it to our spares box – thanks for your help with 
this.  
 

Activities at Ford Hall Farm 

  
 

  

https://www.whitchurchherald.co.uk/news/19420943.whitchurch-youngster-undertake-5k-walk-school-new-reading-area/%20and
https://uk.gofundme.com/f/storybook-5k-toms-walk-to-school
https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/8/2021/03/My-Tilstock-Pledge-Passport-tracker.pdf
https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/event/
https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/news/school-news/
mailto:tilstockadmin@mmat.org.uk

